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22nd May 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In the light of the announcement by the government last week, I am writing to you to 
outline the plan for increasing the number of pupils attending school. We have been 
working hard to implement guidance from the DFE (department of Education) to ensure 
our building is compliant and have used risk assessments from Manchester City Council 
to implement that guidance.  
 
We are now in a position to share our plan with you. From Tuesday 9th of June we will 
be accepting Year 6 children back to school, this will follow with Reception and then 
Year 1 in the following weeks when we are happy that it is safe to do so.  We are not 
returning from the 1st June as we need to ensure we have the time to be fully ready and 
all arrangements are in place. Monday 8th June will be a training day for all staff.  
 
School will look very different as we implement social distancing, we will practise where 
possible 2 metre social distancing but please note this may not always be possible due 
to the age of some children. I will be writing to you again in the first week of June to 
detail our arrangements for keeping your children safe at school.  
 
Thank you for continuing to show the patience you have shown so far, as we find our 
way through the most challenging times and try to make decisions that will have a 
positive impact for your children and the staff.  
 
We will be contacting Year 6 parents in the first week of June to ask you to confirm 
whether you will be taking up a place.  
 
If you have any specific questions please email and I will do my best to answer you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms J Sorohan 
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